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The Honorable Rick Billinger, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Billinger: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 1 by Senator McGinn 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 1 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 1 would authorize the State Fair Board to expend or transfer the monies in the State 

Fair Capital Improvements Fund in the same way as the agency is allowed to use the monies in the 

State Fair Fee Fund.  The authorization would apply to FY 2021 and FY 2022. 

 

 According to the State Fair Board, enactment of SB 1 would have no fiscal effect on the 

agency as it would not increase or decrease revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Kellen Liebsch, State Fair  


